
Bill Brooks is vice president and aviation practice leader of the Southeast 
Division. HNTB serves aviation clients in Orlando, Tampa and Miami, Florida, 
as well as other southeastern states. 

Currently, Brooks is the senior program director for Orlando International 
Airport’s South Terminal C, Phases 1 and 2 design and construction program, 
valued over $3.8 billion. HNTB serves as architect of record on the project.  

With diverse aviation industry experience in strategic, financial and master 
planning, design and construction program management, Brooks has been 
involved in more than $5 billion in airport construction projects in Florida, 
North Carolina, South Carolina, Georgia, Virginia, and Kentucky as well as 
internationally in India, Puerto Rico, Bahamas and Philippines. 

Active in community service, Brooks is a member of the national board of 
directors of the Children’s Tumor Foundation, and a former mayor of the city 
of Belle Isle, Florida, where he served for 16 years. Active in the National 
League of Cities, he is a past member of its board of directors, and past chair 
of its Transportation Infrastructure Services Committee, for which he served 
as member of the National Transportation Policy and Revenue Study 
Commission’s Blue Ribbon Panel of Transportation Experts. He also was 
appointed by former Florida Gov. Jeb Bush to the 2025 Florida Transportation 
Plan Steering Committee. He currently serves as founding chairman of the 
board of governors to the Cornerstone Charter Academy, a K-12 life sciences 
and biotechnology focused charter school of 1,400 students in the Orlando 
area.  
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Education 
Bachelor’s degree, civil engineering 
— University of Alabama  

 
 

  
Years of industry experience 
35 
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